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Dear Burbank 
Parents & Guardians,

Mrs. Talamantes, Head of School

EOC Exams will be administered this
month to all students starting on
December 6th and concluding with
make-up exams on December 9th.
Please make sure that your students are
well rested, eat a healthy breakfast
and are on time every day to ensure
success.

Reminder: Christmas Break will be 
December 19th-December 30th

January 2nd-3rd are student
holidays/staff development
Students return to school 

Wednesday, January 4th - bright and
early at 8:15am!

If you have any questions or concerns,
please call the main office at 
210-228-1210 and schedule a time to
meet with me. Thank you again for
your support!  

 





IMPORTANT 
REMINDERS

P L E A S E  B E  O N  T I M E

school
starts at
8:15 a.m.

la escuela
empieza a

las 8:15 a.m.
P O R  F A V O R ,  S E  P U N T U A L

FALL

BE ON TIME WITH YOUR
CHARGED CHROMEBOOK! 

LLEGUE A TIEMPO CON SU
CHROMEBOOK CARGADO!
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